
 
 

Announcement of Si Than Subdistrict Administrative Organization 
On the policy of not accepting all kinds of gifts and gifts from duty (No Gift Policy) 

Si Than Subdistrict Administrative Organization. 
Fiscal year 2025 

---------------------------------------- 

Si Than Subdistrict Administrative Organization is committed to managing the  
organization with good governance to build faith and trust in society. Si Than Subdistrict 
Administrative Organization is a good governance organization as the administrator of Si Than 
Subdistrict Administrative Organization. Therefore, we announce the pol icy of not accepting 
any gifts and presents from the performance of duties (No Gift Policy) and declare the 
intention of the executives, officials, and personnel of the Si Than Subdistrict Administrative 
Organization as an organization where executives, officials, and all personnel in the agency 
will not accept any gifts and presents of any kind during/before/after performing their duties 
that will result in corruption and misconduct both now and in the future by jointly creating a 
culture of integrity in the organization and instilling a sense of consciousness, creating good 
attitudes and values in performing duties, thinking of the public interest of the people more 
than personal gain, having a public mind, performing official duties correctly, honestly, 
transparently, fairly and impartially, not using positions to seek personal or crony benefits, 
not acting in a manner that conflicts with personal interests and public interests, not 
accepting property or any other benefits that may be calculated as money f rom anyone, 
except in unavoidable cases, must comply with the criteria for receiving gifts from government 
officials B.E. 2544 (2001), in conjunction with the announcement of the National Anti -
Corruption Commission regarding the criteria for receiving property or other benefits by 
government officials B.E. 2563.(2020) 

This is to inform everyone, and for executives, officials, and personnel under  
the jurisdiction to strictly comply with the policy. 
 

Announced on the 26th of January, 2025 
 
 

(Mr. Sawai Chanlueang) 
Chief Executive of the Si Than Subdistrict Administrative Organization 


